
 

 

Customer Advisory 

         18.12.2024 

 

Dear Business Partners, 

At MIP, we continue to keep you updated on the current situation. 

 

• Following the system upgrade on December 1st, we have successfully reached a daily 
handling capacity of 6,380 TEU. 

• The daily handling targets designed to ease port traffic, enhance operational flow, and 
improve efficiency are being met. 

• Gate traffic is steadily returning to its normal flow. 

• In CFS operations, efforts to expedite the processing of waiting containers are underway 
to restore normal operations as soon as possible. 

• Yard occupancy levels have stablised and reduced. 

• Customs clearance processes are proceeding as usual. 

• Berth planning for service vessels within the designated berthing windows is largely on 
track, and we expect normal operations to resume by the end of this week. 

• Vessel Operations Efficiency indicators like GCR have recovered to pre-December 
levels. 

 

We appreciate your continued cooperation and assure you that we will keep working closely 
with you to ensure smooth operations during this period. 

 

Sincerely, 
Mersin International Port 

 


